
Wednesday 17th April 2024

STATUTORY ASSESSMENT TESTS

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you know, your children will be taking their SATs tests during the week commencing
Monday 13th May. The children have been working very hard in the past weeks in preparation for
these tests both at school and at home and we’d like to thank them for their hard work and you for
your support.

SATs are a statutory part of the curriculum and they will assess the children’s understanding in
Maths, SPaG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) and Reading. Below is a breakdown of when
the tests will be carried out.

Monday 13th May Tuesday 14th May Wednesday 15th May Thursday 16th May

Spelling, Punctuation
and Grammar (SPaG)

(Paper 1)

Reading Paper Maths (Arithmetic)
(Paper 1)

Maths (Reasoning)
(Paper 3)

Spelling Test
(Paper 2)

Maths (Reasoning)
(Paper 2)

All tests will be carried out in the mornings in the year 5/6 classrooms.

It is vitally important that pupils have a good night’s sleep and arrive at school at the usual time for
registration.

If your child wears glasses, please ensure they bring them to school each day.

Thank you for your continued support and, if you have any further questions about SATs please do
not hesitate to speak to any of the 5/6 Team.

Yours Sincerely,

The Year 5/6 Team
Mrs Ross, Mrs Cook and Mrs Mitchell


